
Dean’s Reception - A Memorable Evening 
 

 
 

On April 2nd, Azrieli hosted a dean’s reception dinner focused on remembering the late 
Azrieli professor Rabbi Dr. Chaim Feuerman by discussing Balance in Education. Dean 
Novick led the 30 participants in an engaging activity to “slice the pie” to show “portions of 
focus” on various topics, and to debate the blend of the topics that they believe need to be 
shared within Jewish education.  Students and guests held lively discussion and debate on 
their different perspectives. 
  
Dr. Laya Salomon, Director of the MS and PELE Programs, introduced the event by sharing 
heartfelt stories of how Rabbi Dr. Feuerman inspired and mentored her from her earliest 
studies as an Azrieli Master’s student through her Doctoral studies, and when she began 
as a professor. Showing appreciation for her habit of doodling and coloring on everything 
she could, Dr. Feuerman gave her many gifts related to her artistic talents. 
  
Azrieli is planning to do many more of these events in future. Stay connected to hear more 
about these great events, or find opportunities to join! 
 

 


